
Hill Country Cloggers Board Meeting 

September 17, 2024  

 

The Hill Country Cloggers held their regular monthly meeting at the Tamarac Elementary School 

Cafeteria on Tuesday, September 17, 2024. President George Beaudoin called the meeting to order 

at 6:29 p.m. 

 

The attendees recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

The board members present at the meeting were George Beaudoin, Audrey Koester, Jackie Lawlor, 

Tom Poole, Barbara Butler, Christopher Chien, and  Barbara Dzembo.  

 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT 

   

The board members reviewed the minutes from the August 13, 2024 meeting. Tom Poole motioned 

to approve the minutes, which were seconded by Christopher Chien.  The motion was carried.  

 

TREASURER REPORT 

 

The board members carefully reviewed and analyzed the Treasurer's Report for August 2024. 

Christopher Chien made a motion to accept the report and Barbara Dzembo seconded the motion. 

The motion was carried. 

 

 

Old Business 

  

The Hill Country Cloggers are practicing in the Tamarac Elementary School Cafeteria.  

 

Taylor Johnston, Hannah Beaudoin, and Andrew Kaulfuss went to Nashville, TN for a 

competition. Andrew took first place, and Hannah took second place. 

 

New Business 

 

Waivers will be handed out on October 1st and must be returned by November 4, 2024. 

 

Please make a note of the following information: 

Christmas Party – December 1, 2024 

The cost for adults will be $35.00, and the price for children will be $20.00. Tom Poole 

motioned to approve the amounts to be paid for members, and Barbara Butler seconded the 

motion. The motion carried. 

Fran Beaudoin will announce the payment details at a later date. Payment will be due by 

November 14, 2024. 
 

 

A motion was made by Christopher Chien and seconded by Tom Poole to adjourn the meeting at 

6:29 p.m. 


